
   

    

January 2021 Council News 

Congratulations to new Honorary Member:  

• Randy Gravemann 

• Gerald Voss 
Congratulations to new Honorary Life Members:  

• Thomas Miller 

• Richard Reimer 
Pray for Deceased Members and their Families:   

• Leo Ogolini 

• Stephen Lenz 

Donations: 

• Village of the Blue Rose $500 

• St. Charles Jr Baseball/Softball Association $300 

Fundraiser Winners 

• Willis Schmidt $125 

• Dale Pohlman $50 

• Rich Marquard $25 

Upcoming Events 

• The club will be open on Christmas Eve from 1:00-5:00pm and on 

New Year’s Eve from 1:00-11:00pm.  We will have overflow seating 
in the hall over the Holidays and games available NYE. 

• New Year’s Day the club will be open starting at 1:00pm.  

There will be no food served/potluck as we have in the past, 

but pizza will be available for purchase at the bar. 

• Sausage Supper January 19th from 6:00-7:00pm for $10.  

There will be limited dine-in service, carry out and curbside 

service available.  Please call the club at 636-949-0222 by 

Saturday, 1/16 to make your reservation 

• Ash Wednesday Fish Fry February 17th from 6:00-7:00pm.  

There will be limited dine-in service, carry out and curbside 

service available.  Please call the club at 636-949-0222 by 

Saturday, 2/13 to make your reservation.  

• Due to COVID-19, the bowling and bean bag tournaments are being 

cancelled this year along with the free-throw competition. 

Financial Secretary News 

Your 2020 dues were mailed last month. Please pay your dues before 

January 31st to avoid the expense of a second notice mailing. Membership 

cards will be mailed around the middle of January.  

Don’t forget: You can pay with PayPal or a credit card. Go to the KofC web 

site (www.KofC823.org) and follow the instructions. 

   

Mike Sullentrop, Financial Secretary (636) 916-3474 

                                             

 

 

January 

1Fri         New Year’s Day – opens @ 1:00pm 

5Tues       Ladies Auxiliary Meeting @7:00pm 

11Mon     Westbury Assoc Meeting @6:30pm 

12Tues     Council Meeting @ 7:00pm  

19Tues     Sausage Supper 6:00-7:00pm 

 

February 

2Tues      Ladies Auxiliary Meeting @7:00pm 

8Mon      Westbury Assoc Meeting @6:30pm 

9Tues      Council Meeting @ 7:00pm  

17Wed    Ash Wednesday Fish Fry 6-7:00pm 

 

Holiday Club Hours 

Christmas Eve:  1:00-5:00pm 

New Year’s Eve:  1:00-11:00pm 

New Year’s Day:  1:00-10:00pm 

Save the Date 

Wednesday, Apr. 7th – Ladies Fashion Show 

Saturday, Sept. 18th – Golf Tournament 

For event updates, please check our 
website (KofC823.org), Facebook page or 
call 636-949-0222. 

 
 

Knight of the Year 

Congratulations to Lynn Barteau for being 

named our 2020 Knight of the Year! 

 

 

http://www.kofc823.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Westbury Center Inc. Home Association  

Bartenders Needed 

We are looking for additional bartenders for the club, please contact 

Mark Leonhard for more information at (636) 577-6877. 

Office Space for Lease 

4 Westbury Dr. (building between main hall and Pundmann Ford) 

Approximately 2800 square feet (1800 square feet finished portion and 

1000 square feet unfinished on lower level.  For more information 

contact Matt J. at 636-699-0213. 

Hall Rental Information:   Perfect venue for parties, meetings, 
fundraising activities, etc.  The building is available for rent. We are 
renting while keeping in mind the CDC and St. Charles guidelines in 
response to the pandemic. Contact the Rental Manager:  Dianne, at 
314-306-7168 
  

Board of Directors Meeting 
Please note the date for the meetings of the Westbury Center, Inc. 
Board of Directors. Meetings will be held on the second Monday of each 
month starting with the January meeting, January 11th at 6:30 pm.  
Open to all members. 
 

 

 Ladies Auxiliary 
 

Thanks to everyone who donated towards our Adopt-a-Family in 

December.  We were able to donate $400! 

On Tuesday, January 5th, we will start our Soup/Chili Cook Off at 

7pm.  The kitchen committee will consist of Joan Buchheit, Maxine 

Winston, Laura Westhues, Denise Korba, Pat Wilson, Peggy Skaggs 

and Patty Rothermich.  We will play a new game after the meeting! 

 

On Tuesday, February 2nd, we will have a Mardi Gras theme for our 

meeting. Kitchen committee will be Judy Williams, Jenell Brucker, 

Margie Pickering, Barb Sammelmann, Elaine Boehle and Janet 

Rector. 

Congratulations to our calendar raffle winners for the month of 

November: Sally Montgomery and Tom Goodnick and the month of 

December: Jeanette Garrison and Connie Brendensteiner. 

Reminder - purchase your 2021 calendar raffle tickets for $20.  

Monthly drawings will begin in January.  Please contact Sally 

Montgomery 636-373-0426 or Becky Sullentrop 636-916-3474. 

Deacon’s Column 

As we celebrate the birth of our salvation, 

we must consider how we can fulfill or 

promises made to The Lord. On the day we 

were baptized, we made a promise through 

our parents and Godparents to live the 

Christian life fully to the best of our ability. 

Have we fulfilled the promise we made? 

When we celebrate someone’s birthday, 

we often give that person a gift. What can 

we give to Jesus on His birthday? He does 

not need any material things; the only thing 

he needs, wants, and expects from us is a 

better you and me. He expects us to carry 

out our promise, as God did to the world. 

What will be your response? 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!                              

 

                                    Deacon Tom Willbrand 

 

 

 

State Events 

 Bowling Tournament 

 March 13-14, 2021 

 O’Fallon Bowl and Frontier Lanes 

 Contact:  Kevin Hudnut 636-978-3639 

 Cornhole Tournament 

 February 12-14, 2021 

 Hosted by:  St Joseph Council #6420 

 Scott City KC Hall 

 Contact:  Brian Ziegler 573-450-4902 

 

 


